
I can’t quite believe we have completed our first term together! 

Year 2, you have been amazing role models for KS1 and you 

have been working really hard in your learning.  

This year we enjoyed making masks to show that we are 

superstars.  

 

We have learnt a lot this term. We looked at nature 

in art, used active maths to help us bridge through 

10s and made rockets to help us 

with our instruction writing. We 

created origami boats to help us 

tell a story and we used paint to 

show how coughs and sneezes 

spread 

diseases.  

 

 

 

We enjoyed our trip to 

the Golden Hinde, 

learning about the 

explorers from the past. 

We understood what life 

was like as an explorer and how awful 

conditions were in the past. 

Our Forest School sessions have been great 

fun this year but a little cold! We have been building boats to go on an adventure, 

building tents to learn 

what life would have 

been like for Captain Scott, creating an image 

of the Holy Trinity and as 

always, toasting yummy 

marshmallows.  



We began a new English story focus at the 

end of term based on the Polar Express. We  

enjoyed this and specially enjoyed our 

pyjama day and drinking our hot chocolate 

with our golden tickets! 

We finished off our term with the Nativity. We all worked so hard 

to put on the show and were amazing! 

We are so proud of the children. They are brilliant and they have 

achieved so much this year. Year 2, we can’t wait to see what you 

can achieve in 2024. We pray that you will all have a wonderful 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

The Year 2 team 😊 


